
 

 

 

Notice Date:  May 11, 2022 
To:   Georgia Medicaid Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  Member Redetermination Reminder 
 
 
Summary 
The Georgia Department of Community Health (DCH) would like for provider office staff to remind 
members about updating their addresses upon visits for redetermination purposes.  
 
Providers and staff should remind members to update their address and phone number with the 
Georgia Division of Family and Children Services (DFCS) office so they can continue to receive the 
correct benefits and services. Providers and staff can refer members to reach out to their local DFCS 
office to update this information. 
 
Questions? 
Providers and staff can refer members to CareSource.com or to our Member Services Department at  
1-855-202-0729 for more information. Please visit the Georgia DFCS website for more information. 
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